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To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Sirs

| understand you are planning to build a large estate on Brooklands Farm.

| find the whole situation absolutely ridiculous. We have a shortage of dentists, doctors, schools, hospitals etc. The
whole area is swamped with housing that no local person can afford. No doubt there would be a risk of flooding and our

local water treatment plants are unable to cope and regularly pour raw sewage onto our beaches.

Whitstable is oversaturated with new estates and is quickly losing its appeal especially for the local people. It is time for
you to reconsider.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Jacqueline King
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